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I'd like to express my support for MaineCare reimbursement of lactation care by 
International Board Certified Lactation Consultants (IBCLC).  Access to specialized 
lactation services for MaineCare recipients is an important step in the pursuit of 
improved public health for all Mainers.  Reimbursement for services also 
acknowledges the valuable training and clinical experience held by IBCLCs.
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